
August Sixteenth 
Nineteen Hundred Fifty Eight

Gebelein Silversmiths, Inc.
79 Chestnut Street
Boston, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Gebelein:

I wish to thank you for your letter of some days ago 
with photographs.

I do, of course, wish the spoons; and I am interested 
in many of the other items you referred to. I have delayed 
going to Boston, but will do so the very first day that the 
weather is favorable. To make certain that you will be in 
your office, I will telephone in advance and I trust this 
will be satisfactory to you.

I am, 

Sincerely yours,
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